
Dear _______________________,

Last year, thousands of Canadian youth chose to take part in World Vision 

Canada’s 30 Hour Famine. They took a stand against hunger, poverty and 

injustice. This year, students at your school have decided to take part in 

the 30 Hour Famine and raise funds for projects .

I am writing to ask for your support during the Famine event. It provides 

excellent leadership training for your students, and they can earn 

volunteer hours. What’s more, it gives your school the opportunity to be 

a leader in the fight against global injustice.

In order to help your students hold a successful Famine event, please 

consider giving participants permission to use their class time during the 

30 Hour Famine. You might also consider allowing them to use school 

facilities, such as the PA system, AV equipment, gymnasium, and school 

grounds before and during the Famine event.

If you have any questions about the 30 Hour Famine or World Vision 

Canada, please contact 1-888-8Famine or visit www.famine.ca.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Lon Wong 

Manager, Community Development

Youth & Student Engagement 

World Vision Canada

Please Support our  
30 Hour Famine Event

Students at your school are 

taking a stand against child 

hunger by doing the 30 Hour 

Famine. Your support will 

help this event be successful.  

Help change lives and fight 

global injustice!
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